



THANKSGIVING WISHES FROM HEIDI WORKMAN


I extend warm and heartfelt wishes to you and your family for a blessed and joyous Thanksgiving.  Even 
in these challenging times, we all have much to be thankful for.  After all, we are blessed to live in 
Portage County – made up of the greatest communities in Ohio.


We all know our government isn’t perfect. With your help, we will Make America Great Again next 
November.  Closer to home, we can do much to improve state government in Columbus by electing good 
conservatives to represent us at the Statehouse.  That’s why I am running for state representative in the 
Republican primary on March 19th.  I share your conservative values.  You can count on me to fight for 
you.  I will never betray your trust.


The Thanksgiving holiday is a uniquely American holiday.  It’s woven into the fabric of our exceptionally 
American Judeo-Christian heritage.


President Lincoln’s powerful words from 1863, in the depths of the Civil War, established the 
Thanksgiving holiday.  These words are worth remembering in our difficult times.  Lincoln called for a 
national day of “Thanksgiving and Praise to our beneficent Father who dwelleth in the Heavens” and

challenged the American people “with humble penitence for our national perverseness and 
disobedience … (to) fervently implore the interposition of the Almighty hand to heal the wounds of the

nation.”  Those words echo through the ages to remind us today of the importance of thanks-giving.


We should all try every day to be more thankful – not just on Thanksgiving.  I am thankful for you

and look forward to meeting you on the campaign trail.


Happy Thanksgiving!


Heidi Workman

Candidate, Ohio House District 72
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